Robinson's Fresh Foods 30-32 Prospect Terrace Douglas IM1 3AL

25th April 2011

Dear Sirs

Scoill Vallajeelt Grand Tombola

Thank you very much for your recently donated prize to our Grand Tombola.

The Tombola was drawn at our school fair on Saturday 2nd April 2011. The day was a great success and the Tombola alone raised £1,400. This money will be used to provide the children of our school with additional educational equipment that would not otherwise be available to them.

Once again thank you for your generosity.

Yours faithfully

Katie Crichton

Secretary

Friends of Scoill Vallajeelt

The Friends of Scoill Vallajeelt is a registered charity no. 586.